HSBC X»

Notice of Payment Services Instruction by using Non-Bank Standard Forms

As part of the ongoing review of our practices and policies, please be advised, with effect from
1 May 2020, personal customers who submit below payment instructions using non-bank
standard form will no longer be accepted by the Bank:

e [ssuance of Cashier’s Order
e [ssuance of Demand Draft
e Account transfer between local HSBC accounts

Please use the Bank’s standard form for such requests and the relevant instruction forms are
available on our website.

For enquiries, please contact our branch staff.

Issued by The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited
1 March 2020

AR LAIEATTIE RS KIS A

PEE NI EITHIE G iRaT - 12020 4 5 A 1 Hi » KT A2 EAE FERIEATIEESR

M AR LA T AT
o HHHAZ
S
o RHLIEE P R
S FIATHE R E AT » TR T LRSI A T4 -
AT AT RS S AR TR 22 + ST -
S R R TATRA T TS

20003 H 1 H

A FIEEE SR AR A T2 Issued by The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited

PUBLIC



